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FISCAL NOTE 

 

No significant fiscal or personnel impact. 

 

 

This proposed legislation is designed to clean up and amend statutory language.   

The Department of Family Services has been involved in the drafting of this bill.  

The Department does not anticipate any fiscal impact outside of what has already 

been changed as part of the supplemental budget request with the exception of 

Central Registry which could incur additional costs.  Central Registry Services 

does charge a fee so additional revenue would be earned and would be sufficient 

to offset the additional expenditures. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by:   Matt Sackett, LSO  Phone: 777-7881 

(Information provided by R. Nick Baird, Department of Family Services, 777-6100) 


